
 

 

 
 

May 11, 2023 

 

Families, 

 

Last week we let you know of some improvements scheduled for John W. MacLeod – Fleming Tower 

Elementary (Fleming Tower site at 25 Randolph Street). The pathway from McLennan Avenue to the 

school was being replaced and therefore was scheduled to be closed from Monday, May 8, 2023, to 

Monday, May 15, 2023 (weather dependent). 

 

Work on the pathway finished ahead of schedule and is almost complete. This means the pathway is 

now open and ready to use. Therefore, busing will revert back to its regular route and stop location at 

the pathway starting on Friday, May 12, 2023. 

 

Minor updates and final clean up will take place in the coming weeks. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at 

hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kavita Khanna 

Director, Operations Services 

Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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